
Subject: Re: 80Hz horn
Posted by Wayne Parham on Sun, 19 Dec 2004 03:24:43 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The subwoofer with the shorting ring is out.  I was the one driving the B12 project, and Eminence
was not able to make it economically.  That's the reason I'm working on the push-pull
arrangement instead.  It requires some development work, but I think it has the potential of
performing better.  The downside is that there will be no replacement part that allows an easy
upgrade for existing horns.
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